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Document Number: HITSP 09 N 401 
Date:               April 10, 2009 
  
TO:                  Members of the Healthcare Information Technology Standards Panel (HITSP) – 
FOR INFORMATION 
                   
FROM:            Michelle Maas Deane 
                        HITSP Secretariat 
                        American National Standards Institute 
  
RE:                 Rescheduled HITSP Panel Meeting Date 

Dear Colleagues:  
  
Due to the aggressive timelines for completion of the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act 
deliverables, please note that the HITSP Panel meeting originally scheduled for June 12th has 
been rescheduled for Wednesday, July 8th.  Additional meeting details will be available closer 
to the meeting date.   
  
Again, all HITSP information and a complete HITSP document library can be found online at the 
new www.hitsp.org. Should you have any questions, please contact us at hitsp@ansi.org.  
  
Best regards, 
Michelle 
  
----------------------------------------------- 

Michelle Maas Deane 
HITSP Secretariat 
American National Standards Institute 
25 West 43rd Street - Fourth Floor 
New York, NY  10036 

T:  1.212.642.4884 
F:  1.212.398.0023 
E:  mmaasdeane@ansi.org 

  


